
NOTICE TO RESIDENTS
OF NORTH VERSAILLES

TOWNSHIP:
Take Notice that at a regular
meeting  of  North  Versailles
Township to be held on the
19th  day  of  September
2024  at  7:00  p.m.  in  the
Municipal  Building  at  1401
Greensburg  Avenue,  North
Versailles,  PA,  the  Board  of
Commissioners will consider a
proposed Ordinance providing
for and regulating the use of
short-term residential rentals.
A copy of the Ordinance may
be perused at the Township
Municipal  Building  or  at  the
newspaper  where  this
advertisement appears during
regular business hours. At said
time and place you are invited
to  attend  and  to  take  such
part as you see fit.

Joe Varhola
Township Manager


